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 Julie Berk INT2014/6640/P 27/11/2014  09:42:12 I am concerned about the wall at the rear of the garden which forms the boundary with my garden. I 

would like to ensure its integrity.

I am quite concerned about these modern extensions at the back of period properties in this area. No. 

13 Jeffrey's St had extensive works going on for about 2 years. It was quite disruptive and left very 

little garden at all. 

I would not like this new structure to be any closer than the current one to my garden wall. 

I do not see any mention of it in the application but I am concerned about the boiler outlet. The new 

one at 13 Jeffrey's St blows right into my garden if the wind is right. I didn't see anything about this in 

that application either. (The outlet from 11 Jeffrey's St is even worse.)
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